
Fountain Valley High School 
OFF-CAMPUS LUNCH PASS RULES 

2020- 2021 School Year 
 
 

PARENT/GUARDIAN 
 

I hereby give permission for my student to leave campus only during the lunch period.  In so 
doing, I release the high school from any liability during this period. 
 
Having an Off-Campus Lunch Pass (OCLP) is a privilege.  Any violation of school rules or 
regulations or the misuse of the OCLP may result in it being revoked and/or further disciplinary 
action taken.  Fountain Valley High School also reserves the right to refuse an off-campus lunch 
pass to any student.  The OCLP is valid for the current school year and a new application must 
be approved each school year. I have read the Student Pledge listed below. 
 
 

STUDENT PLEDGE 
 
In requesting an Off-Campus Lunch Pass (OCLP), I understand and agree with the rules and 
regulations listed below.  I must first have my parent’s permission and my OCLP is good only 
during the school lunch period.  I also agree to the following conditions which must be 
maintained, or my privileges may be revoked and/or further disciplinary action taken: 
 

1. I will carry my school ID card with OCLP lunch pass at all times.  Failure to have ID card 
may result in a detention. 

2. I will not leave campus during the school day other than during lunch; no loitering in the 
parking lot. 

3. I will attend all my classes, on time, daily. 
4. I will maintain at least a “C” average. 
5. I will maintain proper conduct on and off campus. 
6. I will maintain satisfactory citizenship. 
7. I will not loiter on or around any other campus. 
8. I will serve all detentions, campus beautification assignments and Saturday Schools in a 

timely manner. Failure to do so, may result in revocation of OCLP. 
9. I will not allow another student to use my OCLP. 

 
 


